Angela Trend

From: Brian Turner

Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2021 1:38 PM
To: Angela Trend

Subject: RE; Chipolte Liquor Permit

The Police Department has no objections to the Chipotle permit application.

Brian C. Turner
Chief of Police

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy 89, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Angela Trend <atrend @cityofwillowick.com>
Date: 3/9/21 12:49 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Brian Turner <bturner @cityofwillowick.com>
Subject: Chipolte Liquor Permit

Brian,

| will need a no objection response via email from you for the agenda in reference to the Chipolte liquor permit. Thank
you..

Angie



